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If you are a family member or close friend of a woman who 
experienced violence from their current or former intimate 
partner, Griffith University researchers would like to talk to 

you 

 
Your participation would involve taking part in a one-on-one 

interview, conducted over the phone by a clinical interviewer, which 
would last approximately two to three hours. The information 

gathered will assist us in the development of more effective violence 
prevention strategies for Australian women. 

 
We warmly welcome your contribution to the study if: 

 

 You are aged 18 years or over; 

 You are a family member or close friend of a woman who experienced 

violence from their current or former intimate partner (e.g., husband/de 

facto or boyfriend); 

 It has been at least 6 months since your loved one experienced that violence; 

 Your loved one was living in Queensland or New South Wales at the time of 

experiencing the violence; and 

 You feel you can speak in detail about your loved one’s life. 

If you are interested in participating and would like to know more 

about the project, please phone: (07) 3735 6965   

email: femicidestudy@griffith.edu.au  

or contact the research team online:  

 

 
 

We thank you for considering our invitation and look forward to 

hearing from you. 
 
 

We assure you that your privacy will be protected at all times and any information you may provide will remain 
confidential. The study has been approved by the Griffith University Ethics Committee (Reference No: 

2017/246). 
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